Announcements

Today in Gym B at Seminar will be our first KAY meeting of the year-- hear about KAY, some of the
upcoming projects and activities, and spend some time enjoying one of the KAY objectives: recreation.

Calling all German Club members!!! Grillfest will be TODAY, August 29 at Eisenhower Park. Join us
6:30 - 8 p.m. for hamburgers, and hotdogs, and some sand Volleyball!

The AHS Thespian Troupe will be hosting their first meeting Tuesday, August 30th at 7:35 before
school. If you signed up as a new member at the activities fair or are a returning thespian, please join
us to discuss information about fun projects and activities we will be doing this year. We will meet in the
Little Theatre/Mr. Smith’s room.

Yesterday's blood drive went very well. We collected 51 units of blood for a total of 153 potential lives
saved. A huge thank you to the following students and staff for donating or volunteering at yesterday's
drive: Emily Bucchin, Mr. Burkett, Marcus Frey, Gabby Guillen, Mrs. Hinkle, Tyler Holloway, Mrs.
Hoskins, Natasha Layton, Sophia Liby, Grace McCoy, Clarissa Radabaugh, Mrs. Russell, Zane
Schultze, Nathan Schwarz, Katelyn Seibel, Dr. Smith, Abe Stirtz, Malia Trate and Hannah Walter. You
truly made a difference. Our next drive will be on November 10th.



